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Department of 
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Manufacturing, 
Infrastructure and Planning 

28 October 2019 

New Acland Coal Pty Ltd 
c/o Mr Shane Flint 
General Manager Land and Environment 
New Hope Group 
P O Box 47 
Ipswich QLD 4305 

Via email: SFlint@newhopegroup.com.au  
EKnights(o_)newhopegroup.com.au  

Dear Mr Flint 

RPI19/005 — New Acland Coal - New Acland Stage 3 

Extension of period for commencement of notification 
(given under section 36 of the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014 

I refer to the request by New Acland Coal Pty Ltd dated 24 October 2019 to extend the 
period to commence notification for the above Regional Interest Development Approval 
application by a further 14 business days. 

In accordance with s36 of the Regional Planning Interest Act 2014, the period to 
commence notification is extended until 20 November 2019. 

If you require any further information, please contact Morag Elliott, Development 
Assessment Division on 3452 7653 or RPIAct(a-_)dsdmip.gld.gov.au  who will be pleased to 
assist. 

Yours sincerely 

Phil Joyce 
Director — Development Assessment 
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Brisbane QLD 4000 
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